
Fountains Integrated Care Home Service (FICHS) 

Meet the team 
Dr Jeevan Crasta 
“I’m Jeevan, the Lead GP for FICHS.  The past 2 years have taken me on the exciting journey of setting up the care homes 
service, with the help of our excellent team at Fountains Medical Practice.  I could say this has been the highlight of my 11 
years of practice as a GP so far.  Outside of work I enjoy art and craft, cooking, travelling and spending time with my family.” 

 

Dr Ian Minshall 
“I’m Ian, I have been a GP for over 30 years and have a medical speciality in epilepsy, for which I’ve received National 
awards.  In my spare time I enjoy golf, walking and sea fishing.” 

 

Dr Polia Matyus 
"I am Polia and I have over 20 years of experience as a GP.  I am new to the team, and I find the job very challenging and 
interesting.  I like to travel, read  and spend time with my family." 

 

Julie Foran 

“Hello all, I’m Julie.  A nurse for over 30 yrs.  Working as an Advanced Nurse Practitioner (ANP) within the FICHS team for 18 
months.  My hobbies include, interior design, gardening, travel and living life to the full with family and friends.” 

 

Harvey Edwards 
“To those I haven’t yet met I’m Harvey.  I’m a newly qualified Physician Associate and a new addition to the FICHS team. I 
started my journey as a student rotated in the surgery and I’m incredibly excited that I’ve been able to join the Fountains 
team.” 

 

Jackie Spencer 
“My name is Jackie and I am the Prescription Manager at the Practice.  I deal with monthly and acute prescription requests 
and any medication queries.  I enjoy spending time with family and friends and walking with my Border Terrier ‘Rocky’.” 

 

Joe Minshall 
“I’m Joe and I work as the FICHS Care Coordinator.  I’ve been in this role for over 20 months and am looking forward to fo-
cusing on residents social needs as we move forward.  I enjoy travelling, good food and spending time with my friends.” 

 

Sian Tulleth 
“Hi I’m Sian, I completed my Level 2 Customer Service Apprenticeship here at Fountains Medical Practice, working across 
the surgery and on reception for over 12 months.  I’m now the FICHS administrator.  I enjoy drawing and going to the gym.” 
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What’s new? 
· 96% of the residents under our care are up to date with their Covid and Flu vaccinations. 

· In collaboration with the Patient Safety and Care Improvement Team, the Practice are organising Restore2 training dates.  The event 

will be hosted by one of the care homes in March and will be open to all of the remaining 21 homes.  

· With the assistance of Pharmacy Technicians the practice are rolling out Proxy ordering within all the care homes.  This will streamline 

the ordering of medication and give care home staff more freedom to order the medication they need. 

· Dr Minshall has been given an award for Epilepsy Care from the International League Against Epilepsy which he will receive in October, 

in Cardiff. 

Spring 2022 Newsletter 
Welcome to the Spring edition of the service newsletter, keeping you up to date with all things new. 

 


